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McGill University 

Department of Chemistry

Montreal, 24th Rovember, 1925.
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Dean Ira A. Maekay,
Faculty of Arts,

McGill University. |I
Ill

My dear Dean Maekay: -

aI received your letter of the 14th 
Hovember regarding the premedical years and I sincerely 
hope we shall be able to have a Committee meeting soon to 
dispose of this difficult question.
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The Dean and Secretary of the Medical 

Faculty claim that they have nothing to do with the prepara­
tory course, yet the Department of Physics claims it was 
they who wished this extra course in Physics imposed, 
personal meeting around the table is, I tnink, the best way 
of getting the matter straightened out.
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Sincerely yours,

(Sgd. ) R. F. Ruttanm

Director of Chemistry
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